


messages, all of which I received no reply to.
The Council should be congratulated on the speed and effectiveness of the
introduction of the new parking arrangement, it works very well and is much
safer.
The lack of signage at our end has meant that for the busier weekends there were
cars parked randomly all over, at one time it was so tight an ambulance or fire
truck would not of reached the turning circle due to cars being on both sides.
Please action the return of our two signs?
Many thanks for your consideration in this matter, we very much appreciate any
action that is forthcoming from this.
 
Tim C Parrett
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